
Bal Bharati 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

An Insttution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi 

Change of School Opening Date Due to Visit of Prime Minister Mr. Modi 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

T am writing this circular to inform you that the opening date of our school has been chans 
the Honorable Prime Minister, Mr. Modi, in the city. The new opening date of our school is 04th April 202.3 

instead of Ist April 2023 

due to the visit of 

The Prime Minister's visit to our city has been planned at the last moment, and as a result, many schools and 
offices in the city will remain closed for that day. In order to avoid any inconvenience to our students while 
commuting to the school, we have decided to postpone the opening date of our school by three days. 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter. We hope to see all our students on the 04th of April 2023, and 
we look forward to another successful academic year. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

XSinha 3 
Pricipal 

"o 

Date: 31.03.2023 

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P) 

Tel.: 9111720810 
Email : bbpsnb@balbharati.org 
www.bbpsneelbad.balbharati.org 
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